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April, 32024
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in support of receiving approval. for the new fire station building project,
for the Albion Little River Fire Prevention District.

| have been with the Albion Little River Fire Department for over 6 years now. It has been a
constant struggle working with an outdated building that does not meet code in a lot of
different ways. Our building is also just way too small, we aren't Even able To haveThe
necessary training. There's no storage space anywhere to even carry our equipment, it has to
be kept in different buildings and different places, which makes it a huge inconvenience when
you're trying to get stuff done in an emergency. We desperately need one central station that
can do it all for us. so we can support our community with everything they need.

We need this for the welfare of our community;,
Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Thank you.
Firefighter Shaun lindeblad






